Dear St. Ouen Parishioners
As previously notified in Le Gris Ventre, please be advised that from 1st October 2024 all refuse and glass will only be collected in a wheelie bin and not conventional dust bins, due to health and safety issues.
From this date we are unable to collect household refuse or glass from any other type of bin.
We have 140L wheelie bins in stock should you wish to purchase one.  They cost £50.00 including delivery.
Any queries please do not hesitate to contact us on 481619.
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